From: Chaco van der Sijp _

Sent: 17 April 2019 18:18

To: Diver, John

Cc: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2019/1697/P - objections

Dear Mr Diver,

T want to protest to the Planning Application 2019/1697/P, regarding the rear of 29-33
Arkwright Road, London NW3 6BJ.

The Council has a policy that green sections should be preserved. The policy was set based
on the wish of the residents. If this application gets approves, not only will this lead to legal
proceedings against the applicant, but also against the council.

The application should be rejected on the basis that it adds negative value to the
neighbourhood. The most important reason is the loss of mature trees. The application has not
provided for any measure to preserve the trees. On this basis alone, this selfish application
should be rejected, and in fact not even be considered.

Regards,
Chaco van der Sijp
Margie Salim




